## FRANKLIN GRAHAM

P.O. Box 3000, Boone, NC 28607

## April 2, 2025

Dear Dr. Doyle,

Thank you for the very generous gift of \$66,785.19 sent to Samaritan's Purse from Calvary Bible Church for U.S. Disaster Relief and for our ongoing response in Israel. We truly appreciate your prayers as we minister around the world to people who are hurting.

We have teams and equipment deployed in Oklahoma, Missouri, Kentucky, West Virginia, California, and Hawaii, helping families who have been devastated by storms and wildfires. In the aftermath of Hurricane Helene in western North Carolina and eastern Tennessee, we are continuing to help people recover and get back on their feet and have begun rebuilding houses destroyed by the storm. We have also ordered and received 57 replacement mobile homes so far, are working on site preparations, and look forward to dedicating the first of these very soon for families in need.

Samaritan's Purse has been working in Israel since shortly after the brutal Hamas attacks over a year ago. The people there, including our Christian partners, continue to need our prayers. As we provide aid and show God's love to people who are suffering in the midst of this conflict, it is our hope that many will "say of the Lord, 'He is my refuge and my fortress; My God, in Him I will trust'" (Psalm 91:2). May God richly bless you.

Sincerely,

Franklia Graham

FG/kp

Dr. Keith Doyle Calvary Bible Church 1450 Oakridge Road PO Box 799 Neenah, WI 54957-0799